Request for Proposals
Brownfields Site Cleanup Consulting Services for Parcels 5C1 & 5C2
Howard Street  New London, CT

The Renaissance City Development Association, Inc (RCDA) is requesting proposals from parties interested in providing Brownfields Site Cleanup consulting services.
Copies of the Request for Proposal (RFP) may be obtained on and after August 15, 2014 on line at www.rcda.co
Firms that intend to respond to the RFP should email their intent to the following to allow distribution of agenda, etc.:
John Brooks at   jbrooks@nldc.org
and Paul Burgess at  paul@paulburgessllc.com
 The proposal should be sent electronically as a PDF to the Mr. Brooks and Mr. Burgess at the above email addresses, or alternatively, two sets of the proposal should be delivered no later than 4:30 P.M. on September 4, 2014 to:
John Brooks. Project Manager
RCDA
Suite 421
165 State Street
New London, Connecticut 06320
RCDA reserves the right to accept part, all, or none of the respondents’ proposals, and the project is subject to availability of funds.
RCDA is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity/Title IX Employer.
_____________________________________
John Brooks
Project Manager
Renaissance City Development Association, Inc. 
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